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MTAA JOINS CALLS FOR PRIVATE HEALTH SYSTEM AUTHORITY 
 

The Medical Technology Association of Australia (MTAA) today joined other leading health 
sector stakeholders at the Australian Medical Association’s (AMA) Private Health Summit in 
Parliament House, Canberra. 
 
Speaking on the need to create an environment for reform and change, MTAA CEO, Ian 
Burgess, echoed the need for a new Private Health System Authority that addresses the 
challenges facing our private health system to ensure the best interests of patients are at the 
heart of policy and decision making. 
 
“We share the view that major changes are needed to make private health more affordable 
– in particular to address the ageing of consumers and the drop off of younger policy holders,” 
Mr Burgess said.  
 
“MTAA has put forward our ‘7 Point Plan’ for strengthening Australia’s health system that will 
see genuine reform to improve insurer operating efficiency, reduce admissions, improve 
models of care, and increase the focus of evidence-based medicines. 
 
“Ensuring patients are at the centre of the charter for a new authority will be key to its long-
term success in helping create a more affordable and innovative private health system. So too 
will having a consultative function to work with the key health stakeholders like doctors, 
hospitals, MedTech makers and consumers to address the current and future challenges and 
opportunities facing Australia’s private health system. 
 
“I’m looking forward to continuing an ongoing dialogue with AMA and our other health 
partners to develop the framework for reform to put to government that will drive down the 
costs of private health insurance for everyday Australians.” 
 
MTAA believes at the heart of any reforms to be considered needs to be the core principle of 
patient-centric ‘value-based healthcare’. More value needs to be placed on the longer-term 
benefits of items such as devices, to both the health system but also the patient.  
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ABOUT MTAA 
 
The Medical Technology Association of Australia (MTAA) is the national association representing 
companies in the medical technology industry. MTAA aims to ensure the benefits of modern, 
innovative and reliable medical technology are delivered effectively to provide better health outcomes 
to the Australian community. 
 
MTAA represents manufacturers and suppliers of medical technology used in the diagnosis, 
prevention, treatment and management of disease and disability. The range of medical technology is 
diverse with products ranging from familiar items such as syringes and wound dressings, through to 
high technology implanted devices such as pacemakers, defibrillators, hip and other orthopaedic 
implants. Products also include hospital and diagnostic imaging equipment such as ultrasounds and 
magnetic resonance imaging machines. 
 
MTAA members distribute the majority of the non-pharmaceutical products used in the diagnosis and 
treatment of disease and disability in Australia. Our member companies also play a vital role in 
providing healthcare professionals with essential education and training to ensure safe and effective 
use of medical technology. 

 

 

 


